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Sunday Mass will be live streamed at 10:00 
AM through Facebook and posted after on the 

website. 

4th Sunday of the month Filipino Mass at 4:00 PM 
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Monday & Friday 

12:45-1:45 pm 

PARISH OFFICE 
Office Hours—Monday-Thursday 9am-3pm 

809 S. Broom Street        (302) 652-3626 
Wilmington, DE 19805-4244           Fax (302) 656-7513 
 

Vy. Rev. Roger F. DiBuo, V.F., STL, Pastor 
rdibuo@steparish.org 

 

Deacon Ken Pulliam, Permanent Deacon 
kenneth.pulliam@comcast.net 
 

Deacon Walter (Jay) Ferris, Permanent Deacon 
wally157@msn.com 
 

Brooks M. Jensen, Seminarian on Pastoral Year 
bjensen@steparish.org 
 

Lisa Borgia, Parish Pastoral Assistant 
lborgia@steparish.org       (302) 652-3626 
 

Parish & School Staff       (302) 656-3369 
Susan Testerman, Secretary & Bookkeeper   x3044 
Paul Papili, Maintenance     x3059 
Teresa Campbell, Business Manager    x3098 

www.steparish.org 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Easter Sunday of the Resurrection of the Lord  
April 9, 2023 

St. Elizabeth Parish & School children 
send their Easter Greetings to all! 



M  I  4/8-4/16 

S  + O  

Sat 7:30 pm The Baccino & Tornato Families 
People of the Parish 

Sun 7:30 am Joseph Peronti 

 10:00 am Helen & Tim Hnatowski 
Mary Pacchioli 

Mon 12:15 pm Deborah (Smigielski) Hastings 

Tues 7:15 am Lucille Seraphin 

Wed 7:15 am Helen T. Brown 

Fri 12:15 pm Joseph & Isabelle Rebman 

Sat 8:15 am Beverly Cox 

Sun 7:30 am Guido Deascanis 
People of the Parish 

 10:00 am Robert Del Collo 
Mary Pacchioli 

 4:00 pm Honey Coen 

Easter Sunday of the Resurrection of the Lord  
 

April 9, 2023 

Mass cards are available in the Parish Office—$10 Offering 
Please call or visit the parish office to inquire about dates.  

Masses can be said for birthday’s, anniversaries, 
special intentions, etc.  

N   F . R  
M   P  R  
 

City Deanery 
The Catholic Church in the City of Wilmington 

Cathedral of St. Peter l St. Ann l St. Anthony of Padua 
St. Elizabeth l St. Hedwig l St. Joseph 

St. Mary of the Immaculate Conception l St. Patrick 
St. Paul l St. Thomas the Apostle 

——————————————————————————–—————————————————-- 

 
Easter Blessings and Greetings, 
 
Our beloved parish celebrates Easter for the 115th 
time! Amazing...think of the families and individuals 
who have found New Life and Mercy from God 
through the Death and Resurrection of Jesus. 
 
This Grace is now ours. Celebrate well, and remember 
the Easter Season lasts for 50 days until Pentecost. 
Keep the faith and the spirit alive as we move through 
these Easter days and weeks. 
 
We are honored to welcome 18 new Catholics who 
have prepared well to fully celebrate the Sacraments 
of Initiation. The process is called OCIA...Order of 
Christian Initiation of Adults (and children). 
 
Continue to pray for their new journey...and if you 
know of anyone who would like to begin this process 
to enter the Catholic Church...please direct them to 
me, the deacons Ken and Walt or seminarian Brooks. 
 
And as always, keep coming to Mass each week-
end...even during the hotter months, as this is our spir-
itual home! And invite others to join us as well. 
 
May God bless us on our journey together here at St. 
Elizabeth Parish and School. 

April 2 $5,892.00 

Online $4,224.50 

Total $10,116.50 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 

This weekend’s second collection: 
Easter 



Doris Wilds 
Jack McDermott, III 
Herman McDermott 
Kathleen Matarese 
Darlene Bargelski 

Joseph Korup 
Maryann Berry 

Tab Smith 
Debbie Buchler 

Harry Bargelski, Jr. 
Jolynn Maniscalc 

Anne Marie McLaughlin 
James Creedon 

Jack McDermott, I 
Claudette Bargelski 

Kathy McDermott 
Timothy Helm 

Pray for... 

We believe  
in the power of prayer. 

 

Please notify the office 
of changes in yours or a 
loved one’s health so 
that we might properly 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation will be offered on 
Saturday morning after the 8:15 AM mass, at 8:45. 
 

The Anointing of the Sick may be requested after mass if 
you are preparing for surgery. “Last Rites” can always be 
requested at home or at the hospital. It is best to do so 
when the person is still able to participate in the prayer. 
 

Funerals - Funeral directors will contact the church and 
make arrangements for you. Visitations in church are at the 
pastor’s discretion and parish membership. Eulogies in 
church are discouraged by Diocesan Policy. 
 

Weddings - Call for scheduling and PreCana. Couples 
should contact the parish at least 1 year in advance.  
 

Baptisms - Baptisms will be celebrated on the 2nd and 4th 
Sundays at 11:00 AM. Please attend the 10:00 AM mass. 
Families should register in the parish. Discuss dates with 
Lisa in the parish office when you are ready. Participation 
in one preparation session is required. This can be done 
before the birth of your child. 

S  

Commemorative Candles  
for the week of April 9 

In loving memory of Mary Duggan 
Johnson Haggerty 

 

Commemorative Candles - $10 Offering  
-  card available to send  - 

L  
MUSIC MINISTRY 

Marion Jacob       mjacob@steparish.org 
 Director 
 
Jean Scalessa              jeanscalessa@gmail.com 
 Funeral Coordinator 

Are you in 4th grade or above and interested 
in being an altar server at Sunday Mass? If 
you are, let Fr. Roger or our seminarian, 
Brooks, know and we can set up a training 
session and begin as a crossbearer to 
observe. 

P  C  
If you are interested in joining the choir, please contact  

Marion Jacob, mjacob@steparish.org. 
Rehearsal is on Wednesday evenings  

at 7 PM in the church. 
The choir sings at the 10 AM mass  
and occasionally the 4 PM mass. 

S . E  D  
Every month we have our St. 
Elizabeth Devotion. It is a time to 
gather in the presence of the 
Blessed Sacrament, to  
encounter the Word,  
Benediction, and the St.  
Elizabeth Prayer, Litany and 
Hymn. We celebrate this  
devotion to honor our patroness, 
to learn from her story and to 
strengthen us to be a community 
that stands up for life as  
Elizabeth did.  
 

Join us the first Monday of 
each month  at 6:00 PM. 

 
There is a Blessing of the Child 
in the Womb at the conclusion. If 
you have received the good 
news that you are pregnant, 
come for the blessing. 

Outreach is aware that one of the biggest problems facing 
some members of our community is food insecurity. If you 
or someone you know is having trouble feeding their family 
please call 652-3626 and leave us a message by selecting 
the Outreach option. Please leave your name, phone  
number and best time to reach you. 

O  

F  P  
Would you like to prepare and share dinner with families 
currently at Jesus House with Family Promise? For more 
information about this ministry please reach out to the  
parish office. 



“Like us, Christ entered the world through the womb of a 
woman. He willingly experienced the fullness of human suf-
fering. He breathed his last on the Cross at Calvary in order 
that He might save us. Therefore, ‘God is the foundation of 
hope: not any god, but the God who has a human face and 
who has loved us to the end’ (Spe salvi 31).” 

 
USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities 

“Respect Life Reflection: Christ Our Hope in Every Season of 
Life” (Citing Pope Benedict XVI, Spe salvi © 2007, Libreria Editrice 

Vaticana. Used with permission. All rights reserved.)  

C  F  
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION                 (302) 652-3626 
 

Religious Ed. classes (Grades 1-8)      
Sundays from 9:00-9:50 & 10:00 AM mass 

 
Barbara Maddams, Coordinator 

Eileen Lisowski, Sacramental Prep 

W   L  

“T   ... 
...of a family draws forth an individual’s greatest talents and 
gifts. We’ve come to realize that creating an atmosphere in 

which children can hear the Lord’s call is one of the most 
significant responsibilities resting on our shoulders as  

parents. Our own lives must reflect the presence of God, 
His Word, and the love He offers His people. 

V  R  
Pray that more men and women will joyfully answer the call 
of the Lord to proclaim His life, death and resurrection as 
priests, deacons and in the consecrated life. If you think 
God is calling you to be a priest, deacon, religious 
brother or sister, contact Fr. Carroll. 302-573
-3113,  www.cdow.org/vocations  or 
vocations@cdow.org.  
Check out the new Facebook page  
“Vocations Diocese of Wilmington” 

Would you be interested in 
livestreaming the 10:00 AM 
mass? We’d like to recruit some 
volunteers so that each person 
would only be responsible for the 
livestream once every month or 
every other month! 
Please reach out to Deacon Ken 
Email:  kenneth.pulliam@comcast.net 
or text: 302-584-5434 

First Saturday Mass 
First Saturday Mass will be celebrated at St. Francis Xavier 
Shrine (Old Bohemia Mission) on April 1 at 11:00 AM. Rev. 
Ronald Anton, SJ from Georgetown University will be the 
presider. The rectory museum will be open at 9:00 AM for 
tours. The Shrine is located at 1690 Bohemia Church Road, 
Warwick, MD 21912. Email OldBohemiaHS@gmail.com or 
call 302.545.2126 for additional information. First Saturday 
Masses will continue through the end of the year. 
 

Georgetown University, founded in 1789 by Bishop John 
Carroll, SJ, has its origin at the Mission (founded 1704), 
where Bohemia Academy was established in 1745 by Fr. 
Thomas Pulton, SJ. The Jesuit priests assigned there se-
cretly educated young Catholic boys for about 10 years. 
Bishop Carroll, the first bishop and then archbishop of the 
original Thirteen Colonies, was a student at the Academy, 
along with his cousin, Leonard Neale, who became the sec-
ond Colonial archbishop. Another cousin, Charles Carroll, 
also attended Bohemia Academy and was the only Catholic 
signer of the Declaration of Independence. 
 

Praise & Worship Holy Hour 
For Young Adults (18 to 35 years old) 

Every last Tuesday of the month 
Eucharistic Adoration with  

Praise & Worship Hymns and Silent time 
Begins at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Little Sisters of the Poor, 185 Salem Church Road 
Newark, DE  19713 

  

Questions or to verify future monthly dates - contact us at 
302-368-5886, vocnewark@littlesistersofthepoor.org, or see 

www.littlesistersofthepoordelaware.org/news-events/ 

Listen to Catholic Forum each week.  Next Saturday, April 
8th, tune in to hear Bishop Koenig’s Easter message to the 
people of Delaware and Maryland’s Eastern Shore. Due to 
special Easter programming, Catholic Forum will not air on 
Relevant Radio 640 this week. You can listen online  
anytime at cdow.org/CatholicForum, or by  
searching “Catholic Forum” on Apple, Spotify, iHeartRadio, 
or Amazon Music podcasts.  For photos, information  
regarding upcoming guests, links and more, “Like” Catholic 
Forum on Facebook at facebook.com/
CatholicForum @CatholicForum.   

G  N  

A   D  

L  H  W  



Donation given by… In memory / honor of... 
Ms. Mary Bender In memory of: Mr. & Mrs. John F. Fritts, Jr., Dr. Edward C. Fritts, Ed. D., John F. Fritts, III, Dru McCormick, Mr. & 

Mrs. Richard G. Bender, Sr., Thomas Bender, Harry Patterson, Carmela Amalfitano, Heilgard Kemmerer, In honor of: 
Renee & Karl Kemmerer, Rick, Lauren, Andrew, & Patrick Bender, Katie & Eddie Ryan, Tina Patterson & family, 
Dorothy Cole & family, Carol Crane & family 

M/M Robert Berry + John Helm, Hugh Helm, Patty Charise 

M/M Ronald Buzin + Stanley & Alice Soja, Joan Soja Cannon, Betty Soja, Irene & Ben Buzin 

M/M Christopher Ciconte Ernst, Ciconte, Cutrona family 

Miss Shirley Collazo + Rafael A. Collazo, Jennie Henderson, Edward Henderson, Robert Henderson, Otis Henderson 

M/M Raymond DiCamillo, Jr. + Sue & Raymond DiCamillo, Helen & James Watson, Florence & Joseph Novak, Mary Reimer, Jean Stephano 

Mrs. Christine Fiorelli + Jack Fiorelli, Chris & Catherine Costos, Bip & Mary Fiorelli 

Mr. Francis Fonatana, Jr. + Francis X. Fontana, Sr., Mary L. Italia Fontana 

Mrs. Margaret Haughney James Haughney, Andrew Haughney, The Rhodes family 

M/M Kevin Holveck + Samuel F. Holveck, Mary P. Holveck, Loretta F. Betz 

Miss Judy Kreggenwinkel + Carl & Catherine Kreggenwinkel, Ann & Dennis Donovan 

Mrs. Joan Larnick + Joseph P. Larnick, Daniel F. O’Donnell, Marguerite M. O’Donnell, Danny O’Donnell, Marguerite (Peggy) Kane 

Mrs. Barbara Lewis + Helen & Olaf Olsen 

Ms. Kathleen Matarese + Frank & Rose Matarese and family 

M/M Bernd Mayer + Tom Foy & Joan Lukach 

M/M Carl Mazzarelli + Mazzarelli family, Muzzi family, Joyce family 

Ms. Dorothy McCourry + Pat McCourry, Jr., The Bohacks—Paul, Helen & Joe 

Ms. Anne Marie McLaughlin William F. McLaughlin family 

Ms. Elizabeth Murphy + Mary M. Murphy 

Mrs. Nancy Nardo + Paul Monaghan, Sr., Paul Monaghan, Jr., Marie Monaghan 

Mr. John O’Connor, Sr. + Natalie O’Connor 

Mrs. Monica Parisi + Stephen Parisi, Jr., Pastuszka family, Paris family 

Ms. Sandra Petrucci + Angie & Mario Petrucci, Yatz & Mildred Limmina, Leo Papili & Fran Brady, Rose Saggione, Albert Campanelli 

Miss MJ Quill + Joseph & Maria Quill 

Mrs. Joanne Reynolda + Mary & Joseph Frati, Jack Reynolds 

M/M Alan Rossi + Vito & Lena Rossi, Sue & Ray DiCamillo, David Alan Rossi, The Cinalli family, Irene Cinalli 

M/M Paul Salvo + Mary & Edward Devlin, Daryl Devlin, the Matares family 

Ms. Sandra Scott + Mr. & Mrs. William G. Wintrup, II 

M/M Anthony Seraphin + Hilton Seraphin, Vira Seraphin, Lucille Seraphin, Joseph Seraphin, George Seraphin 

M/M George Setting + Eugene G. Maloney, James & Helen Setting 

Mrs. Frances Sheehan + William Sheehan, Sr. 

Ms. Anne Soja + Mrs. & Mrs. Stanley Soja, Joni Soja Cannon 

Mrs. Regina Sweeney + Don Sweeney, Robin DelleDonne 

M/M/Michael Teoli + Charles Murray, John Murray 

M?M Joseph Van Trump + Barbara Mnigle, VIoet Coletta, Ted DiCamillo 

M/M  Michael Vari + Frank Vari, Elizabeth Vari, Jack McKiernan, Jeanna McKiernan 

Ms. Marie Walther + Mary & John Jankowski, Sr., Rhonda & Roy Belair, Josephine Ptak, Barbara & Gus Coccia, Carolyn D. Kojro 

M/M Christopher Wikoff The Wikoff family, The Strain family 

Donation given by… M/M Rich Baker M/M Steven Brockel M/M Philip Burnham 

Ms. Sharon Chandlee M//M Barry Corrigan Mrs. Concetta Dallas Mr. James DiPinto 

Miss Margaret Flanagan Mrs. Barbara Grzybowski Mr. Terrence Ireland M/M Tim Jones 

M/M Charles Kane, Jr. M/M Raymond Lewandowski Mr. Bruce Linton M/M Jerry McCaffery 

Mrs. Sharon Pietlock M/M Robert Poppiti, Sr, M/M Joseph Rickards Miss Stephanie Rutkowski 

Ms. Mary Schofield Mrs. Marian Shelton M/M Michael Szczerba M/M Robert Volkman 

 M/M Tim Wamba M/M John Woods  



Background on the Gospel Reading 
Today we begin the Easter Season, our 50-day  
meditation on the mystery of Christ's Resurrection. Our 
Gospel today tells us about the disciples' discovery of 
the empty tomb. It concludes by telling us that they did not yet understand that Jesus had risen from the dead. Thus, the  
details provided are not necessarily meant to offer proof of the Resurrection. The details invite us to reflect upon a most 
amazing gift, that is faith in Jesus and his Resurrection. 
 

Each of the four Gospels tells us that Jesus' empty tomb was first discovered by women. This is notable because in first-
century Jewish society women could not serve as legal witnesses. In the case of John's Gospel, the only woman attending 
the tomb is Mary of Magdala. Unlike the Synoptic accounts, John's Gospel does not describe an appearance of angels at the 
tomb. Instead, Mary is simply said to have observed that the stone that had sealed the tomb had been moved, and she runs 
to alert Simon Peter and the beloved disciple. Her statement to them is telling. She assumes that Jesus' body has been  
removed, perhaps stolen. She does not consider that Jesus has been raised from the dead. 
 

Simon Peter and the beloved disciple race to the tomb, presumably to verify Mary's report. The beloved disciple arrives first 
but does not enter the tomb until after Simon Peter. This detail paints a vivid picture, as does the detail provided about the 
burial cloths. Some scholars believe that the presence of the burial cloths in the tomb offers evidence to the listener that  
Jesus' body had not been stolen (it is understood that grave robbers would have taken the burial cloths together with the 
body). 
 

The Gospel passage concludes, however, that even having seen the empty tomb and the burial cloths, the disciples do not 
yet understand about the Resurrection. In the passage that follows, Mary of Magdala meets Jesus but mistakes him for the 
gardener. In the weeks ahead, the Gospel readings from our liturgy will show us how the disciples came to believe in Jesus' 
Resurrection through his appearances to them. Our Easter faith is based on their witness to both the empty tomb and their 
continuing relationship with Jesus—in his appearances and in his gift of the Holy Spirit. 
 

This Sunday’s Readings 
 

First Reading: Acts of the Apostles 10:34a,37-43 
Peter preaches about Jesus' life, death, and resurrection. 

Responsorial Psalm: Psalm 118:1-2,16-17,22-23 
Rejoice in this day of the Lord. 

Second Reading: Colossians 3:1-4  
Having been raised by Christ, be concerned with what is 

above. 
Gospel Reading: John 20:1-9 

Mary of Magdala finds that the stone has been removed 
from Jesus' tomb. 

Family Connection 
In the Easter Gospel we hear about how the disciples found the tomb empty three days after Jesus' death. We are also told 
that they do not yet understand the Scriptures or that Jesus had been raised from the dead. That understanding gradually 
unfolded for the disciples as they began to experience the risen Lord. Similarly, our understanding of Jesus' Resurrection 
unfolds for us throughout our lives. In the weeks ahead, we will hear how the first disciples moved from confusion, doubt, 
and skepticism to faith. Their experience can teach us how we too might receive this gift of faith from God. 
 

Gather your family members and ask them to share what they know about the events that happened in the days after Jesus' 
crucifixion. Invite your family to imagine that they are among Jesus' first disciples. Read together today's Gospel, John 20:1-
9. Reflect together on the Gospel 
with questions such as these: If you 
had been among the first disciples 
who heard that the stone had been 
removed from Jesus' tomb and that 
Jesus' body was no longer there, 
what would you think? What did 
Mary of Magdala, Simon Peter, and 
the disciple whom Jesus loved think 
had happened? Recall that this ex-
perience is the first indication Jesus' 
disciples have that he is risen. 
Throughout the Easter season, we 
will learn more about how the  
disciples came to believe that Jesus 
had been raised from the dead. 
 

Pray together using today's psalm, 
Psalm 118: “This is the day the Lord 
has made; let us rejoice and be 
glad.” 

 

 



On March 21st we celebrated the Feast of St. Benedict, our patron 
saint, with a statue dedication in our senior hallway. Mr. Ashby’s 
aunt, Rose “Queenie” Mayfield, graciously donated a beautiful stat-
ue of St. Benedict to serve as a staple in the senior wing. Students 
were led in a prayer service before unveiling the statue. 
It is because of the support of friends like Queenie that we can con-
tinue to follow the Benedictine traditions, focusing on the personal 
and spiritual growth of our students and the development of the 
entire school community. Our faculty and staff nurture the motto of 
St. Benedict and model the values of hospitality, peace, prayer, 
compassion and the dignity of work. 
 
ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT - Katie Podralski Kutler ’13 Opens kaffé KARMA. 
In our most recent issue of the Alumni Trumpet, we proudly showcase the opening. 
KARMA – A Bold Vision Comes True – NAMASTE 
Katie Podralski Kutler ’13, a health and wellness enthusiast, social media curator and 
now bold entrepreneur, has opened Kaffé Karma, a Barley Mill Plaza coffee shop by 
day and a yoga and meditation studio in the evenings. In a recent Delaware Today arti-
cle, Katie explains, “The intention behind KARMA is to become the area’s local commu-
nity hub, focusing on mental health plus physical wellness. I know with the event calen-
dar we have curated, along with our offerings, the community will find the space re-
freshing and a much-needed addition.” 
Katie understands her vision is a bold one. During her retail days with lululemon (a 
company that makes technical athletic clothes for yoga, running, working out), she had 
crafted vision and goal boards that included her one-year, five-year, and ten-year goals. 
She accomplished her five-year goals of becoming a yoga instructor and nutritionist, 
but the ten-year goal of opening a cafe and yoga studio seemed unreachable. Katie 
took action, taking jobs at coffee shops to learn the business and customer prefer-
ences. “It’s an ambitious endeavor, but karma means “action,” and Katie wants KARMA 
to impact the community positively. “Honestly, at one point, I was talking to someone 
about the kaffé, and I said, “I envision the space as everyone’s third place. And it’s true. 
It’s not work, it’s not home, but it’s your home away from home — that place of familiari-
ty, community, connection…your third place.” In addition to the expected espresso-
based drinks, the menu includes loose-leaf tea, fresh smoothies and mushroom coffee. Yes, you 
read that correctly. Mushroom coffee does not taste like Kennett mushrooms but does have a devoted client base as a healthy beverage 
option. “We haven’t been able to find mushroom coffee at other shops, so we’re extremely excited to offer it,” Kutler says. Creative cuisine 
includes wellness bowls, charcuterie and hummus boards and Satori toast—prosciutto, burrata and a hot honey drizzle on sourdough. As 
Katie Podralski Kutler sees it, a community can never have too many local coffee shops, especially in a state where 
“everyone knows everyone.” On the January 14, 2023, grand opening weekend, family members, including siblings 

Nick ’12 and Evan ’19, and many alumni friends came to celebrate, as Katie’s 
entrepreneurial vision became a reality. 
 
Check out Kaffé Karma: 347 Buckley Mill Road, Wilmington; 
www.kaffekarma.com Pictured: Former Principal Shirley W. Bounds visited Katie 

S . E  S  N  B  S  
V  P  

1500 Cedar Street   Wilmington, Delaware 19805 
(302) 656-3369 

www.steschools.org 
 

Fr. Roger DiBuo, Pastor 
rdibuo@viking.pvt.k12.de.us 

 

Mr. Joseph Papili, President  
jpapili@viking.pvt.k12.de.us 

 

Early Childhood Program & Elementary  
Pre K 3– 8 

Dr. Tracey Rush, Principal 
trush@viking.pvt.k12.de.us 

 

St Elizabeth High School 
9th-12th grade 

Mr. John Petruzzelli Principal 
jpetruzzelli@viking.pvt.k12.de.us 

 

Mrs. Caitlin FInkley, Marketing/Communication 
cfinkley@viking.pvt.k12.de.us 

 

Mrs. Christine Nottingham, Admissions Director 
cnottingham@viking.pvt.k12.de.us 

Grab a foursome & join us 
for a day on the green with 
your fellow Vikings at Rock 

Manor Golf Course! 
Date: Friday, April 28, 2023 

Tournament Day Schedule: 
Registration: 10:00-10:45am 
Shotgun Start 11:00am 
Dinner and Cocktails 3:30pm 
Boxed lunch provided as well as 
on course drinks. Cocktail hour, 
dinner, and awards ceremony 
following play. 
 

All proceeds benefit St. Elizabeth 
Athletics. Please consider one of 
our sponsorship levels to help 
further enhance our student ex-
perience. 
 

Deadline to Register is April 20th, 
2023 
Click Here to Register and view 
our sponsorship lev-
els: charitygolftoday.com/
StElizabeth2023 
 

Questions? Contact Caitlin 
Finkley at cpa-
pili@viking.pvt.k12.de.us 
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